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Mother’s Day is 

coming and we have 

the perfect gift for 

Mom! On Friday, May 

6 from 10 am—2pm, 

we are having a  bake 

sale. What does this 

mean for you? 

1. Come buy some 

goodies and 

surprise your mom 

with a homemade 

treat for her 

special day. Your 

support supports 

the library! 

2. BRING US 

GOODIES TO 

SELL!  

3. We want to have a 

festive setting for 

the bake sale, so 

we need your help 

with pretty aprons 

for the volunteers 

selling the baked 

goods, pretty 

tablecloths, cake 

stands and plates 

to display goods, 

and flowers 

(artificial or real) 

for the tables. 

This is ambitious 

but doable! 

That’s it!  We need 

YOU  to make our 

Bake Sale a  success. 

We will need lots of 

cookies, cakes, 

brownies, breads, 

pies, and any other 

specialty goodie you 

would like to bake.  

We can also use help. 

If you are creative, 

you could help make 

signs. We will need 

signs and flyers put 

around town and in 

public buildings a few 

weeks before the 

sale. 

Perhaps you could 

help us the day 

before, receiving 

baked goods, or on 

the day of the sale. 

To help us plan, please 

email Sally at  

sallywoodworth1@win

dstream.net and let 

her know what you will 

bring or how you can 

help. Goodies can be 

dropped off in the 

Community Room at 

the Library Thursday 

afternoon from 4 to 7 

p.m. or Friday morning 

after 9 a.m.          
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From the President 

Dear Friends, 

We appreciated the 

positive feedback about 

the Winter newsletter. 

The refreshing layout is 

courtesy of the news-

letter editor, Connie 

Rosenberry, and we’re 

so happy to have her at 

the helm. 

We have several new 

features in the library 

that will help call atten-

tion to the organization 

and attract new mem-

bers. First, look for the 

table outside the 

Friends room just to the 

left of the library en-

trance. The Friends Ta-

ble will be used to put 

out membership cards 

and extra copies of the 

newsletter for those 

without email access, as 

well as anything else we 

want to present.  

Then there’s the new 

Voting Box in front of 

the Book Sale room, 

(near the computer 

room), where we encour-

age anyone who 

comes in the door to 

vote on the question 

of the month.  

We’re also utilizing the 

bulletin board we put on 

the Friends Room door 

last year to call attention 

to fundraisers, functions, 

and other things we’re up 

to, as well as a poster of 

the season. 

Our membership is up to 

135, thanks to the mail-

out most of you received 

as a reminder that it was 

time to renew. Your 

membership dues are 

good from January 1 

through December 31 of 

each year. Thanks to all 

of you who renewed for 

2016 and if you haven’t 

yet, we’re looking for-

ward to hearing from 

you. Your dues are used 

to purchase books, publi-

cations and fund pro-

grams at the library.  

The strength of our or-

ganization depends on 

the connections of its 

members. We love hear-

ing from you. (That’s how 

we came up with some of 

the ideas in place for 

this year!) Please email 

your ideas to me at sally-

woodworth1@windstream

.net or better yet, come 

to our meetings, always 

held in the library Com-

munity Room on the 3rd 

Wednesday of each 

month from 2-3PM. YOU 

could make the differ-

ence in the direction of 

the organization. 

Have a great spring, 

Sally 
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I would like to begin by thanking 
our wonderful Friends of Union 
County Library for their continued 
support.  We are truly blessed to 
have such a hard-working, con-
cerned group to advocate and raise 
needed funds for the library. Those 
funds continue to be put to good 
use. Since the beginning of 2016, 
we have spent approximately $350 
toward Summer Reading Program 
supplies and we’ve bought several 
juvenile books. More will be spent 
in the next few months on the 
Summer Reading Program and 
books from our wish list. 

The Summer Reading Program 
theme this year will be “On Your 
Mark, Get Set…Read!” and will cen-

ter on exercise and movement.  We 
have some great entertainers,  
storytellers and special local guests 
lined up for this summer. The chil-
dren (and parents) should have a 
ton of fun.  FOUCL donates $1000 
each year toward our extremely 
successful Summer Reading Pro-
gram. This donation enables us to 
offer programming that is very im-
portant to our young library  
patrons.   

We will be having a Needle Arts 
Roundtable on Tuesday, April 26th 
starting at 10:00 am. This 
roundtable will be very informal.  
We will share ideas and have a fun 
time as we sip coffee, nibble on 
cookies and create great projects 

and memories.  If this event is a 
success, we hope to start a month-
ly get-together of knitters and sew-
ers. This will be discussed in more 
detail at the April 26th event. 

If you have a chance, please take a 
moment and check out our newly 
revised MRLS website, 
www.mountainregionallibrary.org.
We would welcome your feedback 
and any suggestions you might 
have.  

Librarian’s Corner 
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Puppets Come to Mountain Regional 

At the March FOUCL meeting 

we were honored to have the 

new director of the Mountain 

Regional Library System, 

Vince Stone, as a guest.  He 

was also present at the Christ-

mas luncheon at Brasstown 

Valley Resort.  

 

Vince was appointed just in 

time to oversee the renovations 

taking place at Mountain  

Regional in Young Harris, and 

we were delighted that he took 

the time from his busy sched-

ule to attend our meeting.  

He has been involved in pup-

petry for a number of years. He 

brought one of his puppets to 

share and then told us of his 

plans to start a Mountain Re-

gional Puppet Theater. His 

goal is to do performances at 

all of the libraries during sum-

mer storytime hours and then 

branch out into the schools to 

help promote early literacy.  

 

This is a very exciting program 

that will enhance the library 

system, while doing what we 

all care most about: promoting 

literacy and a love of reading! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            Welcome, Mr. Stone! 

http://www.mountainregionallibrary.org


Don’t forget . . . you can always support your public library by logging into 

AmazonSmile.com when you make purchases online from Amazon. How to do this? 

 Before you shop, go to smile.amazon.com 

 Then sign in using your regular Amazon account. 

 Choose a nonprofit from the list on spotlight. Make sure you choose the Friends of 

Union County Library in Blairsville, GA, as there are other Friends groups. 

Then you’re good to go. This is a wonderful and easy way to donate to our library while 

you’re shopping for yourself. 
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The Vote Is In . . . Books Win 4 to 1 

Correction from Winter Newsletter.  It was incorrectly stated that last year’s raffle netted $2,047.00. The 

correct amount was $2,742.00. The editor apologizes for this error. 

The Friends of Union 

County Library have a new 

fundraiser set up in the 

Union County Library. It’s 

a set of ballot boxes with 

a new question every 

month for patrons to vote 

on. Last month’s was “Do 

you prefer . . . E-books? 

or Books?”  Votes are 

cast by putting money 

into the slot of your 

choice, and whichever 

question has the most 

money is the winner.  

In March, that winner 

was Books, not surprising 

considering that patrons 

who voted were coming 

into a facility full of 

books that they were in-

terested in. Books re-

ceived $37.64 in votes and 

E-books got $9.11.  

For April, the question is 

“Which season in the moun-

tains do you prefer ― 

Spring? or Fall?” Look for 

the voting box in front 

of the computer room 

and cast your ballot 

with bills or coins. The 

answer will be posted 

next to the ballot box 

at month’s end. This is 

an easy and fun way to 

support your public li-

brary as all funds col-

lected go the librarian 

for purchase of books, 

publications and pro-

grams not provided for 

by other means. 


